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This submission is that I am totally against this going ahead. It is not fair to the residents of the 
surrounding area. This is a great health risk to everyone and will cause long term health issues in 
the western Sydney. Another idea needs to be thought of. Please stop this from going ahead it 
will cause more problems that you would ever think. 


